
 

 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
August 20, 2019            
  

 Delayed Opening: 
AYLESFORD LAKE BEACH 

 
KINGS COUNTY, NS: The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise residents there will be a delayed 

opening of Aylesford Lake Beach on Sunday, August 25, 2019 to allow for the completion of the Aylesford 

Lake Triathlon.  

Aylesford Lake Beach will reopen to the public Sunday, August 25, 2019 at 1:00PM.  

The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes to residents for the inconvenience and extends triathlon 

participants the best of luck. 

BROADCAST: 

The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise residents there will be a delayed opening of 

Aylesford Lake Beach on Sunday, August 25, 2019 to allow for the completion of the Aylesford Lake Triathlon.  

Aylesford Lake Beach will reopen to the public Sunday, August 25, 2019 at 1:00PM. Members of the public 

are asked to refrain from attempting to use the beach until after it reopens.  

The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes to residents for the inconvenience and extends triathlon 

participants the best of luck. 

CONTACT 
Nichole Gilbert 

Coordinator of Recreation Services 

Tel:  (902) 690-6124 

Toll Free: 1-888-337-2999  

ngilbert@countyofkings.ca 

 

 

Public Notice 

181 Coldbrook Village Park Drive,  

Coldbrook, NS B4R 1B9  

Phone: (902) 678-6141 

Toll Free: 1-888-337-2999 

www.countyofkings.ca  

 

http://www.countyofkings.ca/

